(336)375-8288

Angel Hands Home Care

For the upcoming year you will not provide services on the

following days for PCS clients:
e January 1, 2019
e April 21, 2019
e May 27, 2019
e July 4, 2019
e October 31, 2019
e November 28, 2019
e December 25, 2019
Please save this card to remind you of the days you will not
provide services for PCS clients. Please check your care
plan for client type, if you are still unsure contact the office
during regular offices hours. If you work on a day that is
set aside for a PCS Holiday without prior authorization
from payroll we will not be able to pay you for it, so
PLEASE save this card.
Thank you



